
From: Haltiwanger, Katherine <KatherineHaltiwanger@gov.sc.gov> 
To: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 9/29/2014 4:54:55 PM 
Subject: Date Change DSS Hearing

To All,

Mason Thomas just confirmed the DSS Oversight Committee Hearing date is changed to Friday, October 3, 2014 at 
9:30 am. It was originally scheduled for the day before.

Thank you,

Gary
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